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Stay Connected: 

More resources (including this Newsletter) online 

 

 

It’s an easy, fill-in PDF document that after  

 

Transmittal Forms and Donations due Sept. 1st 

How to turn in your (arch)diocese’s donation: 

  1. Collect from your parishes and schools.  

 

  2. Set aside 25% of the total donation for poverty and 
hunger alleviation efforts in your own diocese.  

 

  3. Fill out BOTH PAGES of the Transmittal Form to 
let CRS know where to send 25% of donations that 
came directly to CRS (via mail and online). 

 

  4. Hit “Submit” upon completion of the PDF and 
mail your Transmittal Form with a check for 75% of 
the total donation to CRS at: 

Catholic Relief Services  

Attn: CRS Rice Bowl  

P.O. Box 17090  

Baltimore, MD 21297-0303   

 

  5. Publish your results in your diocesan newspaper to 
let participants know how many groups were involved 
and how much money was raised for your community!  

Be sure to include how your (arch)diocese uses its 
local 25% of funds  and share your stories with 

CRS! 

 

In October, CRS will send a check for 25% of the 
CRS Rice Bowl gifts we receive directly  from           

participants in your diocese.  

 
Questions ?  

 
Contact your Relationship Manager 
or email the CRS Rice Bowl team at               

CRSRiceBowl@crs.org.  

 

Thank you! 

 

To explain more about the 75/25 Split 
with your community, click on the 

graphic below: 



2016 Featured Stories 

Colombia—Option for the Poor 

Laos—Rights and Responsibilities 

Rwanda—Sacredness and Dignity of the Human Person 

Honduras—Call to Community 

Madagascar—Care for Creation 

Archdiocese of Louisville—Solidarity 

 

2016 Orders and Mailings   
 

IND Dioceses 

Be on the look out for the fall mailing that 
your constituents will receive on order       

information and adjustments. 

Groups can complete the form on their   
mailing, call 1-800-222-0025, or update their 

order online at crsricebowl.org/order! 

 

 

DD Dioceses 

 

Look for correspondence from the CRS Rice 
Bowl team regarding order updates in the fall. 

Please remember to let  participating faith  

groups know that orders roll-over                        
automatically from year to year.  


